
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parade Participants,  
 
 On behalf of the Saugerties Fire Department 4th of July Parade Committee, we 
would like to invite you to this year’s 4th of July Parade.  
 
 This year’s parade will be held on Friday, July 4, 2025. Line-up will be on 
Washington Ave., and follow the same route through the heart of the Village of Saugerties 
as it has in the past.  
 
 Enclosed you will find an application for parade participation as well as a set of 
parade rules. We ask that you read both carefully before submitting. Please send your 
completed application to: 
 
  Saugerties Fire Department 
  Attn: 4th of July Committee 
  43 Partition St. 
  Saugerties, NY 12477 
 
 Once your application is received, we will send confirmation to the contact that 
you provide on your application. If you have any questions, feel free to email 
saugertiesfiredepartmentevents@gmail.com  
 
We look forward to seeing you,  
 
Cody Rocco,  
Parade Chair, SFD 2nd Asst. Chief 
 
Victoria Mason, 
Parade Committee President 


